











DIREOTOR TOM BRIGHT ASKS TWO STEP RAISE FOR EXAMINING EMPLOYEES

In eddition to supporting s general one step raise for all employees of the
State of CGalifornia, Director Tom Bright has requested e second one step
raise for Examiners, Analysts, MVRa, and Managers.

Director Bright in asking the State Personnsl Board for the raise pointed
out thet gradual decremse in the relative salary recognition of positions
performing important governmental functions because comparative poesitione
ere not found either in industry or in other governmental jurisdictions
should be avoided.

COMPLIMENTS SENT DIVISION CHIEF KEITH BALL

The Board of Directors of this association, at their meeting in Merced on
November 18, 1961, were unenimous in s decision to express to you, and the
Department of Motor Vehicles, their asppreciation for the recently instituted

In-service Training for Examiners.

This is a progrsm long advocated by CADLE. We thank you for meking this
training a reslity.

We note with pleasure, in your Memo of November 7, 1961, your approval of
wash and wear trousers as a part of the reguletion uniform for Examiners.

Allowing for the wearing of these more economical pants has been a program
advoceted this past year by CADLE and in particular by our Past-president
Normen Herman.

We thank you for meking this change in the regulations.

The purpose for which this sssocliation was formed is:

TO RAISE THE STANDARDS OF THE EXAMINING PROFESSION

Only CADLE, of the many employee groups, makes your welfare 1lts only
business. Make the wise choice. Choose CADLE for direst instant repre-
sentation by elected leaders who know and understand your problems. The
dues is only $6.00 for the year 1962. Send your check now to Secretary

Bob Der, Department of Motor Vehicles, 85 Notre Deme Avenue, San Jose.
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CADLE NEWS

PAY PROGRAM SENT TO MR. E. KEITH BALL, DIVISION CHIEF

December 1961, Page 5

Dear Mr. Ball: October 25, 1961
Director Tom Bright hes asked this assoclation to forwerd to you our think-
ing on a pay progrem for the Examiner. It is our understanding that this
information, or parts of it, may be used by the Department in e presenta~
tion to be made to the Persomnel Board next month.

Our pay program is dividend into two parts: I. We believe that the Exem-
iner should be placed in the next higher pay classification. II. We be~
lieve that there should be advancement positions open to the Exeminer in
the Divielon of Field Office Operation. First let us give you our thoughte
on the move to the next higher pay range:

l. Because of the exacting nature of the Examiner's work we fail to under-
stand why the Examiner is in the same pay range as these seemingly less de-
manding positions:

Livestock Inspector

Outdoor Advertising Inspector
Poultry Sanitetion Inspector
Seed Inspector

Toll Collector

Weights Inspector

Barber Inspector

Bee Inspector

Brand Inspector
Ferryboat Mate
Furniture Inspector
Junior Plant Inspector

2. We also fail to understand why, in our own Department, the Examiner is
in a lower pey range than the seemingly less demanding positions of Inves-
tigetor I and Motor Vehicle Represenative II.

3. When we speak of the "exscting nature" of the Examiner's work we have

in mind the qualifications required of the Examiner and the criticalness

and importanse of his work:

a. Decision Meking- The Examiner makes the decision as to whether or
not to pass the applicent. The decision is the complete responsibility of
the Exeminer. The Exeminer is alone and without supervision when making
this decision.

b. Edugsation- The Examiner is required to have an education which is
equivalent to graduation from college.

¢. Knowledge~ The Examiner is required to have a thorough knowledge
of Driver License Lewa, Traffic Laws, Financial Laws, (Continued next page)
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December 22, 1961

Hr. Toa wvoods
President

%eﬁi ¥ashington Avenue

San Leandre, California
Dear Mr, Joodsg

I note in the December issue of CADLE News that you, as
President of CADLE, have been asked to gontact the
candildates for Gov ernor of the two major parties
requesting inforsation on their plans for the Department,

I understand that your meabers have a nuaber of thoughts
regarding action or inaction on the part of the Cevernor

of California over the years, and I would be very wmuch
interested in learning from you what you feel has been
neglected or mishandled in the past, and also what positive
steps you feel would be advisable for the future.

1f you are going to be in the Scuthern California area in
the near future, perhaps we aight be able to get together
to discuss this, If this is not possible, I would suggest
that you meet with one of our Nerthera California pecple
and would be glad to set this up at your convenience,
dould you be 80 kind as to give me an indication ef your
current plans and any thoughts you wish to express at this
point,

Thank you very much,

Sincerely,

He R, Haldeman

ecl Mr, Johnm C, Landreau
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